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Sarah, Jade

From: Road_Safety_Audit <Road_Safety_Audit@tmr.qld.gov.au>
Sent: Monday, 27 August 2018 2:18 PM
To: Sarah, Jade
Subject: Road Safety Auditor Registration Maintenance Application - Jade Sarah

Good afternoon Ms Sarah,

Thank you for your registration update. Your registration will remain current until 29 May 2019.

Please note that to remain 'current' on the Road Safety Auditor's Register you must complete a Road Safety Audit
every 12 months as explained in your registration letter. Also note you are required to submit a Maintenance
Application Form every 12 months, available on TMR Website (http://www.tmr.qld.gov.au/Safety/Road-
safety/Road-safety-auditors).

Kind Regards

Chris Morgan
Advisor | Safer Roads
Land Transport Safety | Customer Services, Safety and Regulation Division | Department of Transport and Main Roads
____________________________________________________________________
Floor 11 | 61 Mary Street | Brisbane Qld 4000
PO Box 2595 | Brisbane Qld 4001
(07) 3066 2402
Chris.H.Morgan@tmr.qld.gov.au
www.tmr.qld.gov.au

From: Sarah, Jade [mailto:Jade.Sarah@aecom.com]
Sent: Monday, 27 August 2018 1:19 PM
To: Road_Safety_Audit <Road_Safety_Audit@tmr.qld.gov.au>
Subject: Road Safety Auditor Registration Maintenance Application - Jade Sarah

Please find attached a signed copy of my Road Safety Auditor Registration Maintenance Application.

Please let me know if you require anything else.

Regards,

Jade Sarah
Senior Engineer
D +61 7 3553 3707
Jade.Sarah@aecom.com

AECOM
Level 8, 540 Wickham Street, Fortitude Valley, QLD 4006
PO Box 1307 Fortitude Valley QLD 4006
T +61 7 3553 2000   F +61 7 3553 2050
aecom.com

Imagine it. Delivered.
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***********************************************************************
WARNING: This email (including any attachments) may contain legally
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privileged, confidential or private information and may be protected by
copyright. You may only use it if you are the person(s) it was
intended to be sent to and if you use it in an authorised way. No one
is allowed to use, review, alter, transmit, disclose, distribute, print
or copy this email without appropriate authority.

If this email was not intended for you and was sent to you by mistake,
please telephone or email me immediately, destroy any hardcopies of
this email and delete it and any copies of it from your computer
system. Any right which the sender may have under copyright law, and
any legal privilege and confidentiality attached to this email is not
waived or destroyed by that mistake.

It is your responsibility to ensure that this email does not contain
and is not affected by computer viruses, defects or interference by
third parties or replication problems (including incompatibility with
your computer system).

Opinions contained in this email do not necessarily reflect the
opinions of the Department of Transport and Main Roads,
or endorsed organisations utilising the same infrastructure.
***********************************************************************


